
VIÑA DEL MAR, CHILE FIRE APPEAL 2024

In Viña del Mar, Chile during the weekend of 2nd-3rd February, 123 people lost their lives, hundreds are 
missing and thousands more have been made homeless. Many of the victims are Evertonians, some of 
whom will have been at Goodison Park for the classic match between the two Evertons in 2010. 

Please show solidarity with our Chilean friends by donating via The Ruletros Society at:

The Ruleteros Society
Sort Code – 16-24-28

Account no. – 10067326

Donations will provide much-needed food and clothing which will be distributed by the Everton Former 
Players Association and the Corporación Deportiva Everton.


	Slide 1

